

SHALER AREA GIRLS VOLLEYBALL

Let's get this party started!

Dear Family and Friends:

Our Shaler Area Girls Volleyball team is working hard in preparation for their 2024 fall season. Our Lady Titans are led by 3rd-year head coach Annie Carter, SAVB Alum, and 2021 Shaler Area Hall of Fame inductee. Coach Carter has added Jon Ramsey, another prominent SAVB Alum and current SAVB Boys assistant varsity coach to her staff, they are looking to build upon the recent Shaler Volleyball success! In addition, Coach Carter has selected former SAVB Alum Hayley Barry to coach the HS JV squad. Laurie Cortazzo will continue to lead our SAGVB Middle School program coaching the 8th grade team. Jena Denardo will again be coaching the 7th grade team and now also assisting with the HS varsity squad. Our Lady Titans return to play with a lot of new, young talent anchored by a solid returning upperclassmen core. We are hopeful that our families and friends will join us on this exciting journey!

As we enter our 2024-2025 school season, we are asking our volleyball families and friends to consider sponsoring the girls' volleyball team! For \$25, each family and friend sponsor will be listed in all of our home game programs and will also receive a personal "Thank You" at the end of the season. In addition, Shaler Area Girls Volleyball Boosters are continuing to expand the use of the team's website Titanvolleyball.org to now include and display all team sponsorships showing your support throughout the season! We have also recently added two video screens in the Gym A lobby near our Hungry Titan Concession Stand. Our Sponsors will also be proudly displayed here as well during all of our games and events.

As always, proceeds from this fundraiser will be used by the Boosters to assist with the needs of the girls and the SAGVB Program. Some things the Boosters can provide with your help are any needed team equipment or apparel items for the girls, team transportation to away tournaments, team bonding events, Sheetz stops or Pizza for the team bus after big wins, team meals for playoff games, and so much more.

Please feel free to contact any of the Shaler Area Girls Volleyball Booster Officers at SAGVBboosters@gmail.com with any questions. For Family and Friends sponsorships, either complete the form online at Titanvolleyball.org or send the filled-in information below along with payment (checks can be made payable to Shaler Area Girls Volleyball Boosters) to our Treasurer, Maureen Ricci, at 6412 Ash Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15209.

On behalf of the Shaler Area Girls Volleyball Program, we would like to thank you in advance for your continuing support and look forward to seeing you all in the stands at our home games!

Dale A. Peterson, Shaler Area Girls Volleyball Booster President



























- /	(/	1
1	_	11
	-	11

Name	
Name (as you would like it identified in program and on website)	
Address (for mailing "Thank You")	
City, State, Zip code	
Telephone, Email	
Player Name/Email	